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DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR RELATING TO
MAJOR AND CONTINUING CONNECTED TRANSACTIONS

IN RELATION TO FINANCIAL ADVANCES FRAMEWORK AGREEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement of China New City Commercial Development Limited (the 
“Company”) dated 27 June 2022 ( the “Announcement”) in relat ion to the Financial Advances 
Framework Agreement. Unless otherwise defined, capitalised terms used herein shall have the same 
meanings as defined in the Announcement.

As announced in the Announcement, a circular containing, among other things, (i) further details of the 
Advances under the Financial Advances Framework Agreement; (ii) a letter from the Independent Board 
Committee to the Independent Shareholders in relation to the terms of the Advances under the Financial 
Advances Framework Agreement; (iii) a letter of advice from the Independent Financial Adviser to the 
Independent Board Committee and the Independent Shareholders in relation to the terms of the Advances 
under the Financial Advances Framework Agreement; and (iv) a notice convening the EGM, (the 
“Circular”) will be despatched to the Shareholders on or before 19 July 2022.

As additional time is required for the Company to prepare and finalise certain financial information, 
including but not limited to the indebtedness statement, to be included in the Circular, it is expected that 
the despatch of the Circular will be delayed to on or before 31 August 2022.

Yours faithfully,
By order of the Board

China New City Commercial Development Limited
中國新城市商業發展有限公司

Shi Zhongan
Chairperson

Hong Kong, 19 July 2022
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